
	
	
	
This	is	a	letter	of	recommendation	for	Marta	Lane	whom	I	have	personally	known	
her	since	2007.	If	you	have	any	questions	beyond	this	letter	please	contact	me.	
	
I	first	met	Marta	Lane	over	the	phone.	An	ocean	and	plane	ride	separated	us	but	I	
always	felt	her	genuine	care	and	concern	for	our	conversations.		Finally	we	met	in	
person	several	years	later	where	I	found	her	to	be	warm,	intelligent	with	a	good		
sense	of	humor.		
	
We	had	many	interests	together	and	she	took	her	interests	and	created	meaningful	
work	for	herself	and	her	family.	Anyone	self-employed	on	a	small	island	in	the	
middle	of	the	Pacific	Ocean	for	a	duration	of	time	would	get	my	recommendation	for	
any	work	she	has	decided	to	pursue.	Marta	is	passionate,	creative,	professional	and	
always	seeking	ways	to	further	her	education	and	knowledge.	
	
My	publication	hired	Marta	for	specific	work	during	the	past	4	years.	She	was	hired	
to	write	articles,	perform	social	media	and	volunteer	for	a	non-profit,	which	we	both	
served	as	board	members.	Her	care	for	her	community	was	an	example	for		
others	to	follow.	
	
In	closing,	I	share	without	hesitation	that	you	will	find	partnering	and	working	with	
Marta	a	pleasure.	
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